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It is with a greatful heart I prepare for the 2021 Spring convention! 
 
So excited to greet you all and be together even though we still will be 
taking precautions. Spending time with each, other face-to-face, is a 
gift I wasn’t so sure we would have.  Just so you know the decisions 
on the awards were made first part of April, so that if you have any 
changes in membership or other things that I looked at, after April 1, 
they won’t count toward this year. I’m sorry about that but I had to 
order awards and only had so much time! 
 
We are so excited that International Director Mark Lyon and his wife, 
Lion Lynn are joining us.  We are doing zoom for the cabinet meeting 
also Facebook live at different times on our Facebook page so there’s 
no reason even if you’re not with us in person you cannot be with us 
through technology. So get out your phones get out your computer 
and join us. The zoom links have been sent to your presidents and 
secretaries and all you PDG’s so there is really no excuse for not 
having them if they haven’t sent them to you please give them a call 
and ask. 
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As we work towards next year and luckily, you’ll have the ability to come to meetings again, I hope 
that you will decide that cabinet meetings and zone meetings are really important for your club!  The 
best part about being a member of the Lions is that we are not Lions alone: we have our Club 
members, we have district members, we have members throughout the entire United States, as well 
as 220 countries throughout the world. Let’s not forget that you’re not a Lion of one, we are all LIONS 
- one of many.  
 
This is why your district is so important. This is why your zone meetings are important! This is how 
you learn what is going on around, not only district wide but country wide and worldwide. Spread your 
wings and learn how to fly. That is my wish for you! It is very comforting to know that you were not the 
only one that there are people there to help you when you need it so don’t forget to reach out to your 
District Gov. team that’s why we are here  
 
Thank you for being so kind this year. Thank you for everything you have done to get through this 
pandemic and THANK YOU for serving your community. 
 
Yours in service as always 
District Gov. Pam 
 
 

District 45 Calendar 
   

2020 District 45 2021 

Date Hosts - Event Location 
May 1, 2021 Green Up Day - Vermont Statewide 

May 2, 2021 Deerfield Valley Lions Open House Wilmington Vt 

May 3, 2021 Deadline - Registration - Spring Convention Manchester VT 

May 7 - 9, 2021 District 45 - Spring Convention Manchester VT 

May 7, 2021 Fun Night - Dance to 'Don't Leave' 7:30 p.m. 

May 8, 2021 Annual Business meeting - Election of Officers 8:30 p.m. 

May 8, 2021 Past District Governors / Melvin Jones Fellows Banquet 6:30 p.m. 

May 9, 2021 District 45 Memorial Service 8:00 a.m.  

May 9, 2021 Meet 2021 - 2022 District 45 Officers 9:30 a.m.  

May 15, 2021 Barre Lions Beard Contest Ends Barre Vt 

May 15, 2021 2021 - 2022 Club Officers Submitted - LCI International  

May 15, 2021 New England Lions Council Spring Meeting Virtual 

May 22, 2021 Deerfield Valley Lions Tag Sale Jacksonville, Vt 

May 25, 2021 Swanton Missisquoi Valley Lions Club Raffle Ends Swanton, Vt 

June tbd, 2021  District 45 Club Officer Training Virtual 

June 1, 2021 Helen Keller Day International  

June 7, 2021 Lions Clubs International Birthday International  

June 25 - 29, 2021 Lions Club International - International Convention Virtual 

July 10 - 24, 2021 Tentative - GMLC - teens McIndoe Falls, Vt 

July 17, 2021 Lions Twin State Soccer Games To be determined 

July 25 - 31, 2021 Tentative - GMLC - youth McIndoe Falls, Vt 

Aug 19 - 20, 2021 Northeast Pin Traders Swap Meet Rutland, Vt 

   

 Don't see your club activites??? 
 

 Email such to the Communique Editor 
 

 See it next month!!!! 
 



 

2021 SPRING CONVENTION NEWS 
 



 

 

WE SERVE 
 

VERMONT LIONS DISTRICT 45 

Spring Convention 

May 7, 8 & 9, 2021 
EQUINOX HOTEL AND RESORT, Manchester Center, Vermont 

WEEKEND SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

FRIDAY MAY 7, 2021 
 

REGISTRATION - Lincoln Terrace - 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
 

DINNER - Orvis Inn---5:30 to 7:00 pm 
 

EVENING ENTERTAINMENT - 7:30 pm to 10:00 pm  

Featuring the band: “DON’T LEAVE”   - Western Wear Please 

 
 

HOSPITALITY - Orvis Inn - 10:00 pm  TO 11:00 pm - Hosted by: 
DG Candidate Carol Greene, 1st VDG Candidate Kathy Dorman 

2nd VDG Candidate Travis Wood 
 



SATURDAY MAY 8, 2021 
 

REGISTRATION - Rockwell Hall - 7:30 am to 12:00 Noon 
 

BREAKFAST BUFFET - Manchester Room- 7:30 am to 8:30 am 
 

CABINET MEETING - Rockwell Ballroom -8:30 am to 11:30 am 
 

LUNCH - Manchester Room - 12:00 to 1:30 pm –  

Guest Speaker: Lion Lyn Lyon, wife International Director Mark Lyon 
 

MEET OUR INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR MARK LYON 

1:30 pm to 2:00 PM - Manchester Room 
 

COMMUNITY PROJECT - 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
 

HOSPITALITY - 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm - Orvis Inn 
 

SOCIAL/DINNER - SOCIAL:  6:00 pm - DINNER: 6:30 pm - Colonnade Room 

Speaker: International Director Mark Lyon 
Melvin Jones Presentations 

Past District Governors Dinner 
 

HOSPITALITY - 10:00 pm to 11:00 pm - Orvis Inn 
 

SUNDAY MAY 9, 2021 
MEMORIAL SERVICE - 8:00 am - Rockwell Room 
 

BREAKFAST BUFFET - 9:00 am to 10:00 am - Manchester Room 
 

MEET THE NEW DISTRICT 45 CABINET FOR 2021-2022 

10:15 am to 12:00 noon - Rockwell Ballroom 

 

ALL COVID 19 GUIDELINES ISSUED BY THE GOVERNOR OF THE STATE OF 
VERMONT WILL BE FOLLOWED BY LIONS DISTRICT 45 AND THE EQUINOX 
HOTEL AND RESORT.  WEAR A MASK AND FOLLOW SOCIAL DISTANCING 

GUIDELINES—VACCINATIONS REQUIRED BY ALL 
 
 
 



 

2021 Convention Memorial Service 

We will be honoring our deceased members for the years 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 at this year's 
convention.  

Please submit the info (bio, years of service, awards) of your deceased member 
to swantonlions@gmail.com. 

Thanks to the Memorial Service Committee. 

 

 

2021 SPRING CONVENTION 
ELECTIONS: 2021 – 2022 District Officers 

 

Elections to be held as part of the 2021 Spring Convention Business Meeting. Meeting to be held in-
person or via zoom. Delegates can partake in either method. Delegates who vote attend via the Zoom 
meeting process will receive directions on how to vote electronically. Clubs must determine whom 
their delegates are going to be by no later than May 1, 2021. Past District Governors can vote as a 
delegate for their club or individually but not both. Clubs must be in good standing  in regards to 
paying financial amounts to Lions Club International and District 45.  

Candidates are: DG – 1st VDG Carol Greene, Heartland, 1st VDG – 2nd VDG Kathy Dorman, 
Vergennes and 2nd VDG – Lion Travis Wood - Manchester 

 

https://www.vermontlions.org/2-uncategorised/201-2021-convention-memorial-service
mailto:swantonlions@gmail.com


 
                         

 
 

                                                      WE SERVE 

VERMONT LIONS DISTRICT 45 
Spring Convention, May 7,8 & 9, 2021 

EQUINOX HOTEL AND RESORT, Manchester Center, Vermont 

  WEEKEND PACKAGES 
  

Double Package---2 Nights:   $504.59 Per Couple 
2 Night Package includes: 2 nights’ accommodations, Saturday breakfast, lunch 

and dinner and Sunday breakfast, taxes and service charges included. 
 

Double Package---1 Night:  $327.32 per couple 
1 Night Package includes: 1 nights’ accommodations, Saturday lunch, dinner and 

Sunday breakfast—taxes and service charges included. 
 

Single Package:  2 nights $ 383.20 
2 Night Package includes: 2 nights’ accommodations, Saturday breakfast, lunch 

and dinner and Sunday breakfast, taxes and service charges included. 
 

Single Package---1 night $229.11 
1 Night Package includes: 1 night’s accommodations, Saturday lunch, dinner and 

Sunday breakfast—taxes and service charges included. 
 

Reservations will be made directly with the hotel at 877-854-7625 

By April 16, 2021 *** Extended to May 3, 2021*** 
 In house reservation office is open M-F, 8:30 to 5 

 

*Please indicate Seared Salmon or Bone-in Chicken Breast for Dinner Saturday 
Night *** Please note any dietary needs *** 

WHEN MAKING YOUR RESERVATION. 
 
 
 



 
 

 
                                                       WE SERVE  - VERMONT LIONS DISTRICT 45 

Spring Convention - May 7, 8 & 9, 2021 
            EQUINOX HOTEL AND RESORT -   Manchester Center, Vermont 

    MEALS ONLY 
NAME:_______________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS:_______________________________________________________ 

PHONE :_________________    HOME CLUB:___________________________ 
 

FRIDAY MAY 7, 2021- DINNER - Orvis Inn - 5:30 pm To 7:00 pm - ____-# Attending Dinner 
 

SATURDAY MAY 8, 2021 - BREAKFAST -  Manchester Room - 7:30 am to 8:30 am 

_________# attending x $24.00 per person                    TOTAL________________ 
 

Fresh Juice (apple, orange)                     Applewood Smoked Bacon            Sliced Seasonal Melon                  Oven Roasted Potatoes 
Fresh Baked Breakfast Pastries              Cage Free Scrambled Eggs      Coffee/Tea 

 

SATURDAY MAY 8, 2021- LUNCH - Manchester Room - 12:00 to 1:30 pm 

_________# attending x $28.00 per person   TOTAL_______________ 
 

Artisanal Rolls/Butter  1st COURSE: Vegan Squash Soup/Coconut Whip/Pepitas 
2ND COURSE: Grilled Chicken Breast/Braised Pepperonata/Risotto Cake/Confit Garlic 

DESSERT COURSE: NY Style Cheesecake/Blueberry Compote/Lemon Curd 
SOCIAL/DINNER - SOCIAL:    6:00 pm  DINNER:   6:30 pm - Colonnade Room 

Speaker: International Director Mark Lyon; Melvin Jones Presentations; Past District Governor Dinner 
______# attending x $48.00 per person   TOTAL_______________ 
 

Artisanal Rolls/Butter   1st COURSE: Beefsteak Tomato Salad/Fresh Mozzarella/Pickled Onions/Basil Pistou/Balsamic 

2nd COURSE: Bone-In Chicken Breast/Whipped Potatoes/Roasted Squash/Herb Jus -OR- 

Seared Salmon/Whipped Potatoes/Roasted Squash/Tomato jam/Beurre Blanc 
DESSERT COURSE : Farmers Carrot Cake/Cream Cheese/Caramel 

                             ______# Chicken Breast       _______#Seared Salmon 
 

SUNDAY MAY 9, 2021 – BREAKFAST - 9:00 am to 10:00 am - Manchester Room 

_____# attending x $24.00 per person     TOTAL_______________ 
                                 

Fresh Juice (apple, orange)           Applewood Smoked Bacon         Sliced Seasonal Melon                            
 Oven Roasted Potatoes           Fresh Baked Breakfast Pastries         Cage Free Scrambled Eggs                   Coffee/Tea 

 

*** Please note any special dietary needs: ________________________________________________ 
 

                                                                                                            TOTAL MEALS_______________  
 

Please return your meal registration to CST PDG Bob Wilcox by 4/16/21 *** Extended to May 3, 2021 *** 
CST PDG Bob Wilcox, p.o. Box 321, Shaftsbury, VT  05262—802-379-2600 



 

 

                                                           

WE SERVE 

VERMONT LIONS DISTRICT 45 

SPRING CONVENTION 

CABINET MEETING 

Saturday May 8, 2021 

EQUINOX HOTEL AND RESORT 

8:30 am to 11:30 am 
• Meeting Called to Order 

• Lions Clubs International 4  pt. Opening 

• Introduction of :---see list 

• Roll call of Clubs 

• Minutes from March Cabinet Meeting  

• Financial report  

• Honorary Committee report 

• Award presentations 

• LCIF Super Raffle report 

• 2020-2021 District 45 Proclamation 

• Vermont Lions Charities report 

• LCIF/Campaign 100 

• Global Leadership 

• Global Membership 

• Global Service 

• Lions Twin State Soccer 

• Award Presentations 

• Green Mountain Lions Camp 

• Vision Screening 

• Election of Officers for  2021-2022 

• Old Business 

• New Business 

• Announcements 

• DG Closing remarks 

• Adjournment 

 
ALL COVID 19 GUIDELINES ISSUED BY THE GOVERNOR OF THE STATE OF VERMONT WILL BE 

FOLLOWED BY LIONS DISTRICT 45 AND THE EQUINOX HOTEL AND RESORT.  WEAR A MASK AND 

FOLLOW SOCIAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES—VACCINATIONS REQUIRED BY ALL 
 

 

 



 
Hello, District 45 Lions, 
 
It is so hard to believe that 2021 is going so quickly.  I would like to share my candidacy for District Governor, 
for District 45.  I have attached my bio for your consideration.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me either via phone (802.291.3750) or email 
(vtlioncarol@gmail.com).   
 
We Serve, 
FVDG Carol 
 

 
 

 
 



Kathleen (Kathy) Dorman 
Candidate for 1st Vice District Governor 

 

Lions Service History 
 

Vergennes Area Lions Club 
❖ Inducted April 2010  
❖ Treasurer 2011-2015 
❖ Director 2015-2016 
❖ 3rd Vice President 2016-2017 
❖ 2nd Vice President 2017-2018 
❖ 1st Vice President 2018-2019 
❖ President 2019-2020  
❖ Vergennes Lion of the Year 2019 

 

District 45 
❖ Zone 2AB Chair 2020-2021, 2021-

2022 
❖ Vermont Lions Charities Alternate 

Director 2018 to present 
❖ District Speak Out Co-Chair 2017 to 

present 
❖ Global Membership Team 2020-2021 

 

Other Community Service  
❖ Saint Peter’s Church 

• Parish Council (two three-year terms, ending March 2020) 

• Building and Grounds Committee (current)  

• Finance Committee (2005-2008) 

• Numerous volunteer activities including working at the thrift shop, rummage sale, cooking 

for various fundraisers such as the Harvest Dinner and Free Community Dinner.   

❖ The Lippitt Club Vice President (promotion and preservation of the original-type Morgan horse) 

❖ Vermont Morgan Horse Association member 

Employment 

❖ Finance Director for Addison County Community Trust in Vergennes.  ACCT owns, leases and 

manages affordable housing in Addison County. 

Personal 

❖ Three children, ages 26, 30, 32 

❖ Born and raised in Vermont 

❖ Partner – Lion Jim McClay 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 



                      

 

 

 
                                                       

 

                           

                      
 

Come and join DG Pam Nichols (or guests) for weekly chats  
on Facebook 

Mondays, 7:30 p.m. Vermont District 45 Lions 
    

P U 101’S  (also known as club officers – 2021-2022) Reports 
 

Attention all Club Secretaries (and Club Presidents) 
 

You must report to Lion Club International your club officers for 2021 – 2022 to Lions Club 
International by May 15, 2021. Besides club president, club secretary, club treasurer and club 

membership chairperson, you should also be reporting club service chairperson.  
 

Please send copy of your report to 1st VDG Carol Green at vtlioncarol@gmail.com  and Lion Kendal 
Holden at kendalholden188@yahoo.com.  

Please make sure to update your club meeting nights, meeting time and meeting locations.  
 

 

  

Hi, 2nd VDG Kathy here.  
One of my goals for the year 

is to help my fellow Lions and 
the clubs of the District 
become more visable.  

We are selling these shirts. 
$15 each. 

 Contact me or any of the DG 
team to purchase one. 

 

 
   

 

 

District News 
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District 45 Eyeglasses Delivered to New Jersey!! 
 

   
 

   
 

        
 

     
 
 



Attention all Eyeglass recyclers 
 

Bring your glasses to the May convention. They must meet strict guidelines or they will be returned to you. 

• NO CASES 

• NO INDIVIDUAL/ SINGLE LENSES 

• NO GLASSES IN PLASTIC WRAPPED OR BAGGIES 

• MUST REPORT THEM TO YOUR SECRETARY 

FOR INCLUSION INTO LCI REPORT 

Name of club and count on every single box. 

Thank you 

Lion Beth Abustan 

District 45 Eyeglasses Recycling Chair 
 
 

                    

District 45 Vision Screening 

                                                                                            May, 2021 
We have survived 2020. It is Spring 2021, and the Lion year is coming to a close.  
 

As Vision Screening Coordinator it has been a year I will never forget. Last year at this time, we had no idea 
what lay ahead or have any idea how to proceed. I must say, Lions know what to do in a crisis.  We learned 
how to negotiate Zoom meetings, hold safe cabinet meetings (Kudos, DG Pam!) and figured out how to do 
vision screenings in safe though sometimes unconventional ways. 9 nurses stepped up and volunteered to do 
the screenings in their schools so Lions would not have to do so in person. Other Lions kept in close contact 
with their schools to be ready when the call came and it was thought safe for them to proceed…and proceed 
they did! As of April 25th, because of their ingenuity and commitment, 9099 children were reported screened 
throughout the school year with 987 referrals being made. Not bad when we questioned if we were even 
going to do ANY screenings at all this year. I could not be happier or prouder of everyone.  
 

To compliment the program, I am working to add a new aspect to our Vision Screening. KidSight.org has 
created a training program where Visioneers can become “Certified Vision Screeners” adding a level of 
professionalism to the process. It will not be mandatory and will take minimal time to complete.  I would 
encourage all our Visioneers to at least consider it and check it out online. I hope to provide more information 
about it at Cabinet meetings throughout the coming year.  
 

I have begun to receive requests for camera reservations so I will be reviewing and tweaking the camera 
schedule in the coming weeks. If your club plans to screen this fall, please send me your request and I will try 
to accommodate everyone as best I can.  
 

May you all have a safe and happy Spring. I look forward to working with you all in the coming year. 
 

Yours in Lionism, 
Lion Deb Savery 
Vermont District 45 Vision Screening Coordinator               
 
 

This Photo by Unknown 

https://www.sketchport.com/drawing/6390696873295872/spring-where-are-you
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


         

Green Mountain Lions Camp 

Summer 2021 
 

Greetings all Lions! The GMLC Committee has some sad news BUT some exciting news.  
 

First the sad news. Unfortunately, camp this year will not be at Covenant Hills. Their board decided not to open the Covenant Hills 

campus this summer. So the committee went on an all-out push to find another location 
 

NOW, the great news. CAMP WILL STILL BE HELD!!! We have found a new location: McIndoe Falls Inn (thanks Lion Patricia!!). 

It is a 200-year-old Bed and Breakfast Inn, nestled in the Vermont’s Northeast Kingdom. The owners of the Inn are graciously renting 

the Inn to us for the same price we would be paying Covenant Hills.  
 

The Green Mountain Lions Camp (pending some final approvals) is a go for this summer!!! We already have several campers pre-

registered for the teen sessions. The CDC and State of Vermont just released summer camp guidelines so we will be reviewing those, 

updating our procedures to make sure everyone is safe.    Most of the activities that we could do at Covenant Hills we can do at 

McIndoe Falls Inn but there are also additional options that we did not have at Covenant Hills.  
 

Because of the new venue, we will not be having a clean-up day in June. However, we will need help collecting our camp supplies 

from Covenant Hill and transporting to the Inn. We don’t have a specific day but we anticipate planning to do such the first week in 

July. We will definitely need Lions to help us set up and clean up at the end.  

 

At this time, we do have a preliminary wish list:   Vinyl tablecloths  Tie-dying materials including white T-Shirts   Large tent for 

doing crafts Tables and chairs   Croquet Set  Volleyball / badminton net. This is just a beginning. You will hear more from the 

committee on additional needs. Some of these items would be a purchase / donation while others would be borrowed (tent, tables, 

chairs).  
 

Please talk amongst your members, your club, your zones to see how Vermont Lions may be able to help. Let us know at the  Spring 

Convention but even afterword as we get ready for the 2021 GMLC version.  
 

Please direct any questions or requests to our camp email address: greenmtnlionscamp@gmail.com  as I am checking this several 

times each week. 
 

I will also be updating our website to have all current information there. Our website address is: 

greenmtnlionscamp.wixsite.com/gmlcamp. 

 

THANK YOU, Vermont Lions, for your continued support of the Green Mountain Lions Camp! 
 

Respectfully submitted by PCT Brenda Seitz on behalf of the GMLC Committee!!! 

 

                

mailto:greenmtnlionscamp@gmail.com


                                                                                        

 
 
 
 

 

Castleton Lions Club 
 

Yes, we are the Castleton Lions Club, but our efforts and membership goes way beyond the boundaries of 
Castleton. In 2019 we gave away $11,523 to charitable groups and those in need. During the GLOBAL PANDEMIC 
with nearly all our fundraising events cancelled in 2020, we gave away $13,283. If you wonder where or how we 
share the money we raise here are a few examples... 
 
Fair Haven Concerned, Project Graduation, Girl Scouts, Prouty Cancer Ride, SVUUSD Apple Fest, Conservation 
Camp scholarships, Adaptive Ski & Sports, Wreaths Across America, cost of glasses and hearing aids for those in 
need, District 45 20,000 meals program, ARC Rutland area, Cairo Mini Choppers, Fair Haven Playground, Keene 
Medical (medical assistance), Vt. Association for the Blind, RRMC Housing Project, Green Mountain Lions Camp, 
High School Graduate Scholarships and our Annual Kid's Halloween Event.  

 

Please consider purchasing from our fundraiser.... 
https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=5405915.7cb0be9 
 

 
 

2021 Lions Club International Peace Poster Winner 
 

 
 

 

 

Club News 
 

https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=5405915.7cb0be9&fbclid=IwAR09Zfk21nHTVKJFOef5pBqfX16H4ll56NKiQN7QtwgQdxCCrAQimM2GTMA


 

Barre Lions Club: 
 
 

                        
                                             Lion Mark  Tatro              Barre Lions Club Fundraiser      Lion Harry Hinrichsen 

 

Ok folks, let's make this fun contest grow. 

Do you have a beard you're proud of?  

Do you know someone you'd like to enter in the contest? 

Enter and get your friends to vote? 

A list of prizes will be updated soon. PM me if you'd like to be a prize sponsor. 

Contest ends May 15th. Deadline to enter April 15th. 

Just click on the contest link to enter or donate.  

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=292210545863150&id=1536493798 

Donate $20 and upload a picture to be a contestant. 

Click on the donate button and give a contestant’s name along with $5 to vote for your favorite beard. 
 

Colchester Lions Club: 
 

 
 

The 14th annual Colchester Lions Club speech contest was held via Zoom on Wedneday night April 7th.  

1st place was Fariha Nawar, Senior at  Colchester High School, 2nd place was Gregory Roy, Junior at Rice 

Memorial High and 3rd was Emma Pratt-Johnson, Sophmore at  Colchester High School.  

Thanks to District 33-A IPDG Colleen Oncay and Lion Jackie Dutil (Brandon Forest Dale Lions Club) for being 

guest judges for this year’s contest.  
 

 

 

 

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=292210545863150&id=1536493798


 

Granville Lions Club: 

 

        
 

Our patio furniture sales enable us to help our local community. Yesterday, the Granville Lions Club 

Foundation presented the Haynes House of Hope with a check for $1,000 to help with its mission of caring 

for the terminally ill. Here, Granville Lions Foundation Treasurer Phil Weaver presents the check to Joanna 

Prouty, president of the board of directors of Haynes House. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Granville Lions invite their fellow Lions to check out their huge 

selection of Telescope Casual Furniture at their annual sale, which begins 

Friday, April 30 at the Granville Lions Warehouses just off Main Street (best 

GPS is 41 Main Street), 2 Lions Lane, in Granville, NY. The sale runs every 

weekend from May through Labor Day weekend, on Fridays from 5-8 p.m. 

and Saturdays from 10 a.m to 2 p.m. 
 

This high-end furniture, perfect for pool, deck or patio, is offered at deeply 

discounted prices. Our warehouses are fully restocked with a great 

selection of furniture for every taste. Bring your Lions membership card to 

receive a 10% discount on your purchase! 
 

For the most up-to-date information, check our Facebook page (Granville Lions Club) 

or our website, www.granvillelionsclub.com. For specific questions, call the 

warehouse during sale hours at 518-642-1261. We accept Visa, Mastercard and 

personal checks, as well as cash. Be sure to bring a truck or trailer to take your new 

furniture home! 

 

 

 

 

 

Granville Lions 

Summer  
Patio Furniture Sale 



 

 

Swanton Missisquoi Lions Club: 

 

 
 

   
 

 



 

Deerfield Lions Club: 
 

Hi, 
  
There are 2 quickly approaching events from the Deerfield Valley Lions.  Both are found on our 
website:  www.dvvtlions.org 
  
Open House, Sunday May 2, 11-3 at the Chamber of Commerce in Wilmington VT.  A way to introduce 
Lions to those interested in the community, socially distanced.  Check out the attached posters.  Chaired 
by our Membership Director, Jenn Beach, from the Deerfield Valley Lions.  
  
+ Info: check out the attached Word docs. 
  
Deerfield Valley Lions Tag Sale, Saturday May 22 (rain date 5/23) 9-3 at the Whitingham Municipal 
Center in Jacksonville VT 

• Raising money from the public for our charity causes. 
• Raising money from members for our Admin fund (sales from members to members) 

+ Includes a bake sale and raffle sales.  
Lion Darlene Betit in charge. 
Info at www.dvvtlions.org. 
  
Thanks! 
  
--Mark Hanna 
Past President, Deerfield Valley Lions 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!  
Lions Club Open House 
Sunday, May 2 2021   11:00 AM to 3 PM 

Southern VT Chamber of Commerce 

21 West Main Street Wilmington VT 
 

Save this date – and join us for an Open House sponsored by the Deerfield Valley Lions.  Meet current 

members and neighbors as you learn how Lions are serving the Deerfield Valley. 
 

Who are the Lions? 
Lions are active or retired businesspeople, teachers, farmers, contractors, sales and healthcare professionals, 

innkeepers, service members, etc.  We are artists, athletes, gardeners, and cooks.  Meetings are informal and 

friendly. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dvvtlions.org/
http://www.dvvtlions.org/


 

 

What do Lions do? 
 DELIVER tons of food to local families in need 

 PROVIDE free vision testing to kids in local schools 

 BUILD, paint, clean, sweep, and pitch in … we show up to work! 

 SUPPORT local nonprofits and neighbors in need 

 RUN the Hungry Lion Bike Tour (supports our community work) 

 RAISE American Flags along Route 100 for holidays 

PROVIDE a BBQ reward for local volunteers on Green-Up Day 

FLIP our famous pancakes for charity 

And much more … 
 

 Could you become a Lion? 
If you enjoy being active and would like to serve our community in a meaningful way, become a Lion.  Think 

you’re too busy?  Busy people make the best Lions – and our Club has many worthwhile projects you can 

choose from.  Learn more at our Open House on May 2.  No reservation needed, just drop in and meet us!! 

 

Feel free to contact Jenn at 413.824.1170 or jennvt99@yahoo.com. 

 
 

Heartland Lions Club: 

 

    
 

Many thanks to everyone that has donated plastic to the Heartland Lions Club recycling program. We have 
donated. 2 of 3 benches today to Sharon Library and Royalton Library. 
Benches were delivered by Lion Mark Wood and Lion Walter Hastings. 
We are still collecting! 

 

 

 



 

Arlington Lions Club: 
 

   
 
The Arlington Lions Club held a community wide Easter Egg Scavenger Hunt from March 27 – April 1st. 
Participants searched for 48 eggs, which were hid amongst local businesses and landmarks. Twenty-two children 
participated in the event that were then entered into a random drawn raffle. Twelve (12) lucky winners names 
were drawn to win a fun filled Easter Basket!  
 

The Lions Club would like to thank all of the following participating businesses and organizations • Hill Farm Inn 
• Rablogan Castle • Sugar Shack • Chem Clean Center • Wayside Country Store • Rockwell’s Retreat • West 
Mountain Inn • Vermont Spatzle Company • Berkshire Bank • Arlington Town Hall • Heer • West Arlington Post 
Office • Equinox Insurance Agency • Burnham Jewelers • East Arlington Framers • Village Peddler and 
Chocolatorium • Second Chance Animal Shelter • Martha Canfield Library • Arlington Rescue Squad • Arlington 
Animal Shelter • Chauncey’s • Woodard Construction • Apex Wealth Management • Miles Hardware • Dollar 
General • Boy Scout House Troop 334 • Arlington Fire Station • Stewarts • Arcady Hotel • Highway Department • 
Masonic Lodge • Inspection Center • Ira Allen Lodge • East Arlington Post Office• Turtle Foundation • Fisher 
Elementary School • Sunderland School • Arlington Area Childcare Happy Days • Mount Equinox Country Store • 
Johnny’s Stained Glass Studio • Battenkill Valley Health Center. 
 

We would like to especially thank both the Wayside Country Store, and the Village Peddler/Chocolatorium for 
donating goodies, which filled the Easter baskets.  

 

NorShaft Lions Club: 
 

 



 

 



 

 

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 

New England News 
 



 

TALES OF THE CAMPAIGN TRAIL UPDATE 

APRIL  2021 

URGENT! 

Are you registered for the “Montreal” 2021Lions Clubs International Convention yet? It is now 
virtual and you can attend from your own living room  …. Or  ….. Your dining room …. Or …. Your 
patio …. 

Are you registered as your club delegate? I need you to vote for me should I make the ballot! And 
we need you to vote for Lion Doug Alexander, LCI 1st VP,  as our next LCI President! 

Every club is entitled to one delegate for every 25 club members, or majority fraction thereof, as 
of May 2021! So if you have 31 members, you get one delegate, but 38 members means two 
delegates! Since the delegates do not cast votes in person this year, but virtually, there is no 
reason to not have every club voting this year. The only requirement to be a delegate is to be 
nominated as such by your club, and be registered as a delegate to the LCI Convention! It is that 
simple! 

And the really good news? The reduced registration fee for the convention of $50 has been 
extended to April 30, 2021. Even after the end of April, the registration is only $75. Trust me on 
this one – you will never be able to attend a convention for this small of a registration fee again! 
And that is only part of the cost savings. Being virtual, you save on all expenses for travel, hotel 
rooms, food and anything else, such as a bar tab. While I enjoy the camaraderie of all Lions 
gathered for a convention, I am grateful that we can gather at all. Virtual is now part of our 
vocabulary. 

A strong early registration from every club in New England will send a strong message of the need 
to elect another New England Lion to the LCI Board of International Directors. Please support me 
by registering as an attendee and delegate today! 

Lion John W. Youney, PDG 

Endorsed Candidate for ID 

      

 



 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

International News 
 



 

 

 

 
Registration fee is $75.00--- This will be a great and fun exciting event!    Use Google Chrome for best 

coverage. 
 

 

 

 



 

   
 

 
 

        

 
 



     
 

  

 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 

Springfield Lions Club: 

Thank you to all that helped us reach new records this year. 684.4 lbs. of food was donated 
$365.00 was collected to be given to Family Center to be able to buy so much more food . 

Thank you to all !!! Springfield area is the best with supporting whatever we are doing for the community!! 
 

     
 

     
 

         

Food from the Heart News 
              



 

 

Colchester Lions Club: 

 

Food Drive at J&J Market (photo on right) in Winooski – KL Lois – on-going.  First collection was 40 pounds of 
food.  2nd collection was 50 pounds. 
Broadacres Bingo  (photo on left) – will continue to do Food Drive indefinitely.  King Lion Lois presented their 
Plaque. (Pictures attached) First collection was 57.5 pounds of food.  2nd collection pending a weigh-in.  

 

      
 

Middlebury Lions Club:   

 

 

We collected a total of 2,200 pounds even of food; and we made over $2,400 and are donating $850 
each to CVOEO, H.O.P.E., and Charter House Coalition. 
 

Regards, 
 

Lion Karen 



   

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

  District 45 Lions Clubs    
 
 

 

On behalf of the LCIF Super Raffle Committee, we would like to thank all the business’s, 

the Lions Clubs of District 45 and the Individual Lions who were very generous in making 

donations to the 2020 – 2021 LCIF Super Raffle. Please support the business’s and say 

‘thanks’ to your fellow clubs and Lions for their support!!! 

 

      
 

   
 

      

 

   

 

 

LCIF Super Raffle News 
              



 

          

 

   

 

   

 

      

 

Turned Bowls by David McWilliams 

Granville Lions Club Telescope Furniture Sales 

 

2020-2021 LCIF Super Raffle: PDG Betsy MaGee and VDG Ken Emery, Co-Chairs 

Committee Members: DG Pam Nichols (Londonderry Tri-Mountain), 1st VDG Carol Greene (Heartland),  

2nd VDG Kathy Dorman (Vergennes), CS PDG Bob Wilcox (Arlington),  PID Tom Broughton (Middlebury),  

PDG Merry Souza (Swanton-Missisquoi  Valley), PDG Tommy Walz (Barre), Lion Carmelita Belisle (Colchester) 

 
 

    

 
        

 

      

 



 
 
 
 
 
    

 

 
 
 
 
 

General News 
              



 
 

 


